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12th July 2021 

Broadstone Hall Primary School 
The HUB September 2021 Places 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The HUB will be opening for all pupils from Reception to Year 6 in September 2021. 

Please see attached all relevant details regarding The HUB and a registration form. 

Email your completed registration form to thehub@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk before Friday 

16th July 2021. Places are limited and will be confirmed on a first come first serve basis. We will be 

offering Ad-hoc sessions as long as we have spaces available on the day requested. We already 

have several people on waiting lists. 

Confirmation letters will be sent via email from thehub@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk by the 

21st July 2021.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Heather Young 
Manager of The HUB 
Broadstone Hall Primary School  
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